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Sent: 29 May 2018 19:28
To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: FW: Objection to extension of steam train across A21

Forwarded with contact details

From: Joanna Hancock

Date: Tuesday, 29 May 2018 13:28

To: "transportandworksact@dft.gsi.gov.uk" <transportandworksact@dft.gsi.gov.uk>
Subject: Objection to extension of steam train across A21

Dear Mr Grayling,

RE: Proposed extension of the steam train line from Robertsbridge to Bodiam across the A21

| write in connection with the above plans. | know the site well having lived nearby in Beckley for nearly 20
years. My family use the A21 on a daily basis, for business commuting, personal access, and schooling. | wish
to object in the strongest possible way to the development.

The A21 has recently has major investment, to improve the vital access it gives to residents and visitor alike, to
not only Kent and East Sussex businesses and towns, but to airports and London. This proves it is a valuable
route worth investing in. This proposal will cause colossal delays, demonstrating the governments ability to give
with one hand, and take away with the other. We already have to deal with the manual crossing at Newenden,
which causes enough chaos on that small road.

| have not spoken with one single local person who supports this proposal. A public inquiry is required.

Yours sincerely,

Joanna Hancock
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